
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSIOIN 

JUNE 21, 2018 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the township 

hall on June 21, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing and updating the Master Plan.  Members present:  

Don Steenwyk, Bruce Knoper, Karen Kreuze, Steve Nelson, Tim Miedema, Ron Brink, Dennis Russcher, 

Bob Brower and Dick Geerlings.  Also attending:  Supervisor, Glenn Nykamp, Zoning Administrator, Don 

Mannes, Treasurer, Tim Barkel, and MainStreet Planner, Janis Johnson. 

Chairman Knoper opened the meeting.   

Governmental Services 

A draft copy of the Introduction and the Community Description was e-mailed to each member of the 

Planning Commission.  Additional information requested from MainStreet Planning to be added in the 

Governmental Services is the number of employees, full time? partime? seasonal?  and contracted 

labor. (Glenn) 

Utilities 

Requested map showing water and sewer services.  (Glenn) 

Parks and Recreation 

The Community Center at 2446 64th Avenue added as a recreational facility.  

Township Trails 

Information can be obtained from the Macatawa Area Coordinating Council. 

Transportation 

Requested copy of 5 year road improvement plan. (Tim). 

Additional information can be obtained from the Macatawa Area Coordinating Council. 

Distributed proposed questions for an on-line survey.   MainStreet Planning will provide information for 

a postcard mailing to township residents for review by the Planning Commission before the regular 

meeting on July 10. 

Tentative date for a Community Workshop is August 15. 

Next meeting will be July 19, 2018 at 7pm. 

Moved, carried and supported to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 


